Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Iranian Ambassador to Iraq Hassan Danaifar

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his
Baghdad office the ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran to Baghdad Hassan Danaifar on
Sunday, December 23, 2012. During the meeting, a discussion went on of the bilateral
relations between both Iragi and Iranian countries and nations. Also, a discussion went on
during the meeting of the regional conditions. His Eminence stressed the necessity of

dialogue as the best way to solve problems.
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